RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL

PLANNING PERMISSION CONTINUED
APPLICATION NO.                                                                         DECISION DATE: 


	RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL
	
	

	Department of Development
	
	
	
	

	Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire, BB7 2RA
	
	

	Telephone: 01200 425111
	Fax: 01200 414488
	Planning Fax: 01200 414487
	

	Town and Country Planning Act 1990
	
	
	

	DISCHARGE OF CONDITION ATTACHED TO A PLANNING PERMISSION

	APPLICATION NO:
	3/2016/0640
	
	
	

	DECISION DATE:
	22 July 2016
	
	
	

	DATE RECEIVED:
	13 July 2016
	
	
	

	

	APPLICANT:
	
	
	AGENT:
	
	

	Mr Stewart Burton
10 Blackburn Road

Ribchester

Preston

PR3 3ZP
	
	Mr Colin Whittaker
NCW Design Associates ltd

44 Applecross Drive

Burnley

BB10  4JP

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


	DEVELOPMENT PROPOSED:
	Discharge of conditions 3 (materials) and 4 (1:20 scale doors and windows) of planning permission 3/2016/0208.

	AT:
	10 Blackburn Road Ribchester PR3 3ZP

	The following Condition(s) have been discharged from the above planning application.



	1
	Condition 03 is partially discharged insofar that the submitted materials (natural stone and slate samples) are agreed by the Local Planning Authority. The condition requires that the approved materials be implemented within the development in accordance with the approved details.  Upon the development having been completed in strict accordance with the approved details this condition shall be considered fully discharged.

Full discharge of this condition at this time would be premature given the development is not complete.



	2
	Condition 04 is partially discharged insofar that the submitted plans (Section to garage) are agreed by the Local Planning Authority. The condition requires that the development be carried out in strict accordance with the approved details. Upon the development having been completed in strict accordance with the approved details this condition shall be considered fully discharged.

Full discharge of this condition at this time would be premature given the development is not complete.



	
	

	JOHN HEAP

DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY SERVICES
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